
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

GEAA and our San Antonio member groups are working hard to make sure 
that the Aquifer Protection Initiative (Prop 1) and the Linear Parks Initiative 
(Prop 2) win approval in the November 2nd election.  In addition to telling all of 
your friends to vote YES on Prop 1 & Prop 2, we have lovely yard signs for 
you to display.  We need your help in getting these signs out on the streets 
ASAP. 

You can pick up signs at the following locations: 

GEAA office - 1809 Blanco Road 

M-F 9am - 5pm. 
You can call Lisa at 210.320.1457 to let her know you are coming and she will 
have your order ready.  
  
Green Spaces Alliance HQ 

4901 Broadway (above Mon's Thai) 
M-F 9:am - 5:pm 

  
Bexar County United Democrats Office 

1101 Broadway (at the corner of Broadway & Jones) 
M-F 8:am - 8:pm 

Sat. 9:am - 6:pm 

Sun. 12:pm - 6:pm 

Call 210.369.9071 for info 
 

Signs will also be distributed this Sunday at the First Unitarian 
Universalist Church (7150 IH-10 West), at the next meeting of the Alamo 
Group of the Sierra Club at the Witte Museum on October 19th, and at 
Founder's Day at San Pedro Park on October 23rd. 

Thanks for your help in getting these signs out on the streets where voters will 
see them! 

 


